
 

 
Admission Notice September 2025  
St.Ultan’s Special School 
Roll Number: 19216E  

Annual Admission Notice for the school year beginning September 2026  

St. Ultan’s School is a Special School under the patronage of the Catholic Bishop of the 
Diocese of Meath. Parents who wish to enrol their child for September 2026 in St. Ultan’s can 
do so from Tuesday, 1st October  2025 until Friday 7th  November 2025 at 12 noon.  

Applications for Admissions must be completed and sent back to the school reaching the 
office no later than 12 noon on Friday 7th  November 2025.  

Successful applicants will be notified by Friday 21st November 2025.  

Acceptance of the offer of admission needs to be received by the school by 12 noon on 
Friday 28th November  2025. Application for admission and the Admission Policy of this 
school can be found on our website www.stultansnavan.com or by request at the school 
office. This year, the number of places being made available for September 2026 is 13, and 
are in the following classes: 

Junior School Age Number of Places 
Class 1 4-5 0 
Class 2 6-7 0 
Class 3 8-9 0 
Class 4 10 1 
Class 5 11-12 2 
Senior School   
Senior 1 13 8 
Senior 2 14 1 
Senior 3 15 0 
Senior 4 16 1 
Senior 5 17 0 
Senior 6 18 0 

In accordance with the Education (Admission to Schools) Act 2018 S66 (6), the 
above School may, to facilitate the efficient admission of pupils, share all or 
some of the above data with other Schools under the patronage of the Catholic 
Bishop of Meath in the Parish of Navan.  


